
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th March 2023 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Little Canada 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are very excited to have secured a provisional booking at ‘Little Canada’ on the Isle of Wight for 

our Year 6 residential trip next year.   

 

Little Canada is a PGL-run centre offering a mixture of team and confidence-building activities. Some 

of those on offer include abseiling, climbing, problem solving, giant swing and zip wire amongst many 

others. The children had a virtual tour of the centre in an assembly today and watched some short 

videos of some of the activities which are included in the tour (these are accessed through clicking on 

any of the 360 degree symbols).  This tour can be viewed through the following link: 

 

Little Canada Virtual Tour  

 

There is also an online parent guide accessed through this link: Parent Guide 

 

The trip will take place from Monday 19th February to Friday 23rd February 2024.  Although this 

seems a long way off with your child currently only in Year 5, we are able to secure an early booking 

discount, providing we pay the initial deposit by the 17th April 2023. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £271. To guarantee a place for your child, we require a non-refundable 

deposit of £60.00 by 17th April 2023.  

 

The remaining balance must be paid along the following timetable as interim payments need to be 

paid to the company, however we are happy to accept other payments of any amount at any time up 

to the date of the final payment.  All payments must be made using our online payment system.  If you 

don’t have an online payment account, please contact the office and they will provide you with 

information about how to set one up.  

 

Payment date Minimum amount to be paid 

17th April 2023 £60 (non-refundable deposit) 

3rd July 2023 £80 

9th October 2023 £80 

8th December 2023 Remaining £51 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/little-canada
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about


Please note: As with all holiday bookings, unless there are significant contributing factors, 

cancellation at any time does not guarantee a full refund of payments made to PGL however the 

booking comes with a school group insurance cover (accessed through the following link: PGL 

Insurance) which provides cover for a number of contributing factors, should a cancellation need to be 

made. 

 

I will be hosting a meeting in school about the trip on Thursday 30th March at 4pm.  This will provide 

you with an opportunity to find out more about the trip and ask any questions if necessary.  If you are 

unable to attend this meeting, I am happy to answer any questions you may have via my e-mail: 

laura.phillips@tannersbrookpri.org.uk  

 

I look forward to seeing or hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Laura Phillips 

UKS2 Phase Leader 
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